
September 23, 2021  

Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar, Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc., 2023-2027 Joint Distribution and Transmission Rates 

Application, EB-2021-0110 
 Generic Proceeding on Uniform Transmission Rates and Export Transmission Service 

Rates Issues, EB 2021-0243 
   

On September 17, 2021, ENWIN Utilities Ltd. (“ENWIN”) received Procedural Order No. 1 
from the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) relating to Hydro One Networks Inc.’s application 
under File No. EB-2021-0110 (the “Application”).  
 
In Procedural Order No. 1, the OEB directed intervenors to indicate whether they intend to 
participate in a separate generic proceeding on Uniform Transmission Rate and Export 
Transmission Service Rate issues, which the OEB commenced on its own motion under File No. 
EB-2021-0243 (the “Generic Proceeding”). If so, the OEB directed intervenors to indicate 
whether they will also continue to participate in the Application.  
 
ENWIN is an intervenor in the Application and, as such, it is writing to advise the OEB that 
ENWIN will participate in both the Application and the Generic Proceeding.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 
 

 
M. Claire Bebbington  
Director Regulatory Affairs 
ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 
P: (519) 251-7300 ext 886 
C: (519) 817-0971 
E: regulatory@enwin.com 
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Cc: Eryn MacKinnon (Hydro One) 
      Martin Davies (OEB Staff)  
      Tracy Garner (OEB Staff)  
      James Sidlofsky (OEB Counsel) 
 


